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Ann Machado - 21 Eastern Promenade

From:  Andrew Juris <andrewprudential@aol.com>

To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/5/2016 2:06 PM

Subject: 21 Eastern Promenade

Hi Anne,

Please consider this our request to withdraw our application for administrative authorization review for site plan
approval. We still want to move ahead on the building permit and change of use.

Please let me know if there are any other items required for our submittal.
Thanks and travel safe today!

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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